
                                       
                                       

 
   

  
 
 Naples, 9 of November 2015 

 
Grimaldi Lines is glad to announce an important reinforcement, starting from today 9 of November 
2015, in the connections from Brindisi to Greece and Balkans area thanks the frequency increase on 
the Brindisi-Igoumenitsa-Brindisi performed now with up to 20 departures per week. More in 
particular, 2 daily departures will be offered in peak days for the logistic needs of the transport 
companies: on Monday, Wednesday and Saturday from Brindisi to Igoumenitsa and in the nights of 
Tuesday, Saturday and Sunday from Igoumenitsa to Brindisi.  
 

BRINDISI > IGOUMENITSA 

 

IGOUMENITSA > BRINDISI 

Departure   Arrival 

 

Departure   Arrival 

Monday 14.00 >  Tuesday 23.00 Monday 23.59 >  Tuesday 08.30 

Monday 21:00 >  Tuesday 05:30 Wednesday 01.00 >  Wednesday 08.30 

Tuesday 16:30 >  Wednesday 01:30 Wednesday 02:00 >  Wednesday 10:00 

Wednesday 14:00      > Thursday 23.00 Wednesday 23:59 >  Wednesday 08.30 

Wednesday 21:00 >  Thursday 05:30 Friday 01:00 >  Friday 08:30 

Thursday 21:00 >  Friday 05:30 Saturday 01.00 >  Sunday 11.00 

Friday 16:30 >  Saturday 01:30 Saturday 02:00 >  Saturday  10:00 

Saturday 14:00 >  Sunday 23:00 Saturday 23.59 >  Saturday  08.30 

Saturday 21:00 >  Sunday 05:30 Monday 01:00 >  Monday 08:30 

Sunday 16:30 >  Monday 01:30 Monday 02:00 >  Monday 10:00 

 
 
Thanks such huge increase of departures, all customers might now have onboard an enhanced 
capacity of transport for trucks with and trailers travelling from Italy and western Europe not only 
to Greece but also to Turkey, Bulgaria, Romania and Balkans area, enjoying  a fast and reliable 
service with multiday departures. 
  
Bookings: 
from Brindisi to Igoumenitsa write to  cargo.grecia@discoveryshipping.it  
from Igoumenitsa to Brindisi write to  igoumenitsa@minoan.gr 
 
Further informations available on the cargo website http://cargo.grimaldi-lines.com   
 
To get prices and quotations write to cargons@grimaldi.napoli.it 
 
Best Regards 
Commercial Direction  
Grimaldi Lines      
 

 
 


